From: Kathy Cahill

To: Monroe. Pamela
Subject: Northern pass thru concord and allowing more time for traveling tribal group from Canada
Date: Wednesday, July 19, 2017 8:20:06 PM

Leave our state capitol clear of unwanted visual destruction. Say no to this project
wherever it affects the Beauty and symmetry of our state buildings and conservation
lands Do not allow this route. The view of concords capitol will seen through this
project. Also please be open to allowing the Canadian tribal visitors time to plead
their case.

Kathy Higgins cabhill resident concord Nh
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